
 

18th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am delighted to inform you that Year 10 students have started their KS4 curriculum extremely well and are 

adopting a very mature approach to GCSE study.  

 

It may be the case that some students wish to make a change to their options. They have been told that there 

is a limited time span available for them to do so. There is a process in place that students, wishing to make a 

change to their options, must follow and this has been explained clearly to them. 

 

In the event that your child wishes to change an option choice I will endeavour to do so. However, I cannot 

guarantee that I will be able to accommodate each request. This is because option choices for the whole of 

Year 10 have now been allocated and it may be the case that based on existing student choices, certain classes 

are now at their maximum capacity.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Clarke  

 

Head of Year 10 

 


